
Dear comrades,
The League of Young Communists USA (LYC) recognizes the 
failure of the global capitalist system in light of the pandemic and 
the awakening revolutionary consciousness the world over. The 
time in lockdown has led many to discover and act upon the 
answers carved out by workers and youth from years past . As in 
the words of Luxemburg: "Those who do not move, do not notice 
their chains". The ruling class and its general staff are determined to 
drive those moving, the exploited and oppressed peoples, into 
submission when they take up the torch of liberation. 
Using the pandemic as an excuse to further state repression and 
impose stricter bans on those struggling for a brighter future, the 
forces of modern Hitlerism shamelessly affirm their past role in the 
killing of the leaders of the masses. It is no surprise that the dogs of 
capital follow in the footsteps of the Freikorps to violently silence the 
voices of the German youth. 
The LYC stands in solidarity with the Free German Youth and its 
role in 85 years of struggle against war and fascism. 

Long live Luxemburg and Liebknecht!
May the youth of Germany continue the struggle for socialism. 
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